
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: January 23, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: John Paton, Executive Director

Kate Greabeiel, ASAA Team Handball Commissioner
Re: ASAA Team Handball Policy Change

ASAA Member Schools,

The ASAA wants to remind you that the sizes of the official ASAA handballs were changed at the

Annual Planning Meeting in December and that the relevant policies have been updated in

Section XVII of the Policy Handbook.

This change will be in effect for this upcoming season.

The official game ball for boys is size 2, and for girls is size 1.

The following balls are approved for use in game play moving forward:

Kempa - Gecko

Hummel - Premier, Elite, Concept Pro & Storm Pro

Molten - 5001

If you have any questions, please contact Brad Van Raalte by email (brad@asaa.ca).

https://www.asaa.ca/resources/asaa-bylaws-policy

